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The classes of 1969 and 1974 are
actively organizing their 55th and 50th
reunions, and we are excited to
celebrate with everyone who can join
us for these significant reunion
milestones! For further details on
contacting your class coordinators,
please reach out to the alumni office.

Homecoming 2024

Plan to join us on Friday, September
27 for our Alumni Tailgate and all the
Homecoming festivities! It’s a reunion
year for 4's and 9's and several classes
have already begun planning. Contact
alumnibls@benlippen.com for details
or for assistance planning your
reunion! Registration information
coming soon!

Charlotte Anne Beers ‘18 is starting a
new position as a Pediatric Intensive
Care Nurse at MUSC Children’s
Health in Charleston. 

Paul Glasser ‘13  started a new position
as Employment Tax Manager at KPMG
and has moved back to his home state
to settle in Mt. Pleasant. 
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David  Pascutti ‘07 started a new
position as Vice President of Business
Development at Robling Medical, LLC.

Joybelle Christmus ‘12 was recently
promoted to Sr. Lead Project
Mangager, Strategic Partnerships at
International Justice Mission. 

Garett Summers ‘18 is engaged to ___,
Garett plans to enter the military..... 

James Naruke ‘88 Miki are currently
Houseparents at Milton Hershey School
in Hershey Pennsylvania. They moved 2
1/2 years ago after faithfully serving Ben
Lippen for 18 years. They pray that the
Lord will continue to use them to make
a positive impact in students’ lives.
James & Miki also recently celebrated
their 30th wedding anniversary!

Bobby Ley ‘12 was recently named one
of the 2024 Columbia Business Report
40 Under 40 honorees. He works for
Thomas & Hutton in Columbia as an  
an Environmental Project Manager.

Andrew Peckham ‘05 was recently
named as the new Athletic Director at
River Bluff High School in Lexington, SC.

If you are in the Columbia area this
autumn, we would greatly appreciate
your assistance with our archives. We are
currently working on cataloging various
photographs, and our alumni play a
crucial role in this endeavor. These
images capture a diverse range of years,
including our early days in Asheville, and
hold significant value in preserving our
school's history and archival records. For
more information, please reach out to
alumnibls@benlippen.com.

we need

your
help

Carlyn Odom Stephenson ‘14 and her
husband Tyler welcomed a baby girl,  
Savannah Frankie, on June 28, 2024.

John Welsh ‘14 and his wife Sarah
welcomed a baby girl to the world
earlier this month, Joan Warner Welsh.


